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Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Public Works
	Preparer
	Marcelle Newman
	Contact
	Lee Haller
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Contract Authorization


Description of Initiative

DPW is requesting authorization to enter into a four year agreement between the City of Pittsburgh and Victor Stanley Inc. to provide software to monitor the fill level of street litter receptacles.   This real-time fill level data will enable DPW street maintenance divisions to reduce the amount of staff time spent on litter collection routes and allow DPW to reallocate this time to other high-priority tasks. Additionally, this monitoring data will enable DPW to ensure that this core city service is delivered efficiently and effectively city-wide.  Monitoring costs are based on a monthly fee of $4.90 per receptacle.  Based on our current inventory, we have 1,435 receptacles that will be included in the scope of this project.  
	Total Cost
	$ 274,062

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☐ One-Time
	☒ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☒ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information

	JDE Fund
	JDE JOB NO.
	Budget Year
	Amount
	Account No.
	Source
	Item No.

	11101
	420000
	2017
	$36,573.00
	53509
	General Fund
	5021

	11101
	420000
	
2018
	$75,323.00
	53509
	General Fund
	5021

	11101
	420000
	2019
	$81,083.00
	53509
	General Fund
	5021

	11101
	420000
	2020
	$81,083.00
	53509
	General Fund
	5021



Additional Costs

DPW will also be purchasing new litter receptacles, adding hoods to all receptacles, and replacing the hoods on existing Victor Stanley litter cans in support of this project.  These items are covered by deliverables included in the 2016 and 2017 capital budgets.  

Impact on City Revenue
None

Attachments
None
